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Addendum One – December 12th, 2023 
 
Following are changes, additions, deletions, clarification, or additional information to the RFP. All 
addenda are considered a component of the RFP. 
 
Changes / Clarifications to the RFP: 
 
None.  
 
The Following are E-Mail Questions and Answers through December 11th, 2023: 

 
  

Question 1: “Do we as a vendor have to be a Cisco Partner?” 
 
Answer 1: Per page 8 of the RFP, “All supplies or equipment offered to the District must be NEW and 
provided by an Authorized Reseller. Materials required must be in conformity with the specifications 
and shall be subject to inspection and approval after delivery, and shall comply in quality and type of 
material and method of manufacture with all applicable local or state laws pertaining thereto. The right is 
reserved to reject and return at the risk and expense of the vendor such portions of any shipment that 
may be defective or fail to comply with specifications and without validating the remainder of the order. In 
addition, the manufacturer’s standard warranty will be required in writing with delivery of goods and 
services.” 
 
 
Question 2: “Will this equipment be put on SmartNet?” 
  
Answer 2: The district would like to review all options available to them and encourages offerors to 
provide comprehensive bid responses as they see fit. Using the information provided, please propose 
your best solution. Please provide sufficient support in the proposal response submitted to align with the 
scope of services requested in the Form 470 and RFP. Include sufficient parameters and configuration to 
support the proposal response.  
 
In preparing your bid response, make any assumptions necessary, take any exceptions necessary, and 
document each. Any disparity between an appealing response and the requirements of the District will be 
negotiated prior to executing a contract. 
 
 
 

<End Addendum One> 


